November 24, 2014

United States Submarine Veterans 101 Speer St. Goose Creek, SC 29445

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the Veterans Victory House, I would like to sincerely thank you for your donation of books, toothpaste, and magazines for our residents to enjoy. We witness daily how people can make a difference by helping someone else. Sometimes the generosity is a gift of personal time or a gift of an item known to be needed. Whatever the case, your selfless donation for our residents will never be forgotten.

Because of citizens like you, our facility continues to be a wonderful place to live and work. Thank you for caring about the residents of Veterans Victory House Nursing Home. Your thoughtfulness is appreciated and will long be remembered.

We once again thank you for your generosity and look forward to your continued support in our future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Tancher Ferguson Sandra Ferguson, LNHA